VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

The undersigned is directed to convey that the University is going to organize a
workshop on 'Vigilance Awareness' on 10.11.2016 at 3.30 pm at the Conference
Room, Central Administrative Building, Visva-Bharati in compliance with the
communication made by the Ministry of H.R.D., New Delhi vide its letter No.F.20-
15/2016-Desk (U) dated 18.10.2016 regarding observance of 'Vigilance Awareness
Week - 2016'.

Prof. Swapan K. Datta, Vice-Chancellor (Offg.) has kindly given his consent to
preside over the programme. Shri Santanu Kar, Additional Superintendent of
Police, CBI ACB Kolkata will deliver a lecture on the topic of Vigilance Awareness.

All Directors, Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhagas, Heads of academic
Departments/Centres, Joint Registrars, Deputy Registrars, Assistant Registrars
of the University are hereby requested to attend the said workshop.
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All Directors/Adhyakshas of Bhavanas/Vibhagas

The Heads of all academic Departments/Centres

All Joint Registrars, Deputy Registrars and Assistant Registrars

C.S. to the Vice-Chancellor

Assistant Registrar, Office of the Pro-Vice Chancellor

P.A. to the Registrar

University Webmaster — With a request to upload it in the University Website
File.
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